
CANCELLED
It is with much sadness that Glasgow Nightingale are forced to cancel this event for another year due to Covid restriction enforced by Government and sporting bodies

We would like to think we can rearrange for later in the year but who knows what is round the corner

A full refund has been made to all those that entered

Best regards

Graeme Cockburn

Glasgow Nightingale CC


